
 
 
 

 

 

 

December 11, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, DC 20505 

 

Dear John: 

 

As Mary and I discussed with Barry late last Friday, CIA’s long-awaited response to ARRB’s request 

for evidence about the true names to be considered at tomorrow’s Board meeting was disappointing 

and inadequate.  For several months, the Board has been encouraged by the CIA to expect a 

comprehensive presentation of specific evidence relating to its desire to protect the true names of CIA 

employees.  The Board has delayed action on hundreds of assassination records in anticipation of 

this evidence. We are frankly concerned not only by the impact the CIA’s action will have on our 

work, but also by the fact that we feel we have been misled by the Agency in this instance. 

 

We urge your full compliance with our request in time for tomorrow’s meeting. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 


